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CHILDREN NEED TO BE IN SCHOOL AT 8.50AM. CHILDREN SHOULD 
BE IN THE PLAYGROUND  READY TO GO INTO CLASS. LATE MARKS 

WILL BE GIVEN TO CHILDREN WHO ARRIVE AFTER 9.00AM

ATTENDANCE LINE: 0121 675 2800 OPTION 1

SPONSORED RUN

Attendance W.C. 10 JULY 2017
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DON’T FORGET!
SCHOOL FINISHES AT 12.05pm TOMORROW

Please make sure you have made arrangements 
for your child to be picked up on time.

HOLY CROSS CHURCH
IN ASSOCIATION WITH THE YARDLEY GREAT TRUST

NEARLY NEW UNIFORM
TUESDAY MORNINGS

DURING AUGUST 

Many thanks for all your 
support with our sponsored 

run. We raised £1460
for the Red Tree Fund.
Well done everyone.

PLEASE NOTE THE NEW START DATE 

OF THE AUTUMN TERM IS 

WEDNESDAY 6 SEPTEMBER 2017

IT WAS LOVELY TO SEE SO MANY OF YOU 
AT OUR SUMMER FAYRE YESTERDAY.

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR SUPPORT
WE RAISED OVER £1000.

MANY THANKS TO THE P.T.A FOR ALL YOUR 
HARD WORK ORGANISING THE EVENT

SCHOOL UNIFORM
We will be opening the school on 

Monday 4 September 2017 
in order to sell school uniform.

This is a teacher training day and school will not be open to 
pupils. We will update the school website if there are any 

changes to times, so please check our website before you travel.

The uniform will be sold at the following times:
8.45 - 11.45am
12.45 - 3.45pm

Please pre-order your uniform by completing the order form and 
returning it to the Reception Office. Any orders not 

collected by Thursday 14 September 2017 will be put back 
for resale.

Please note that we are unable to refund/return any 
unwanted/incorrect orders so please ensure you double 

check the sizes you purchase.


